
Wednesday 27th March 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Forest School 
Starting after Easter, Years 5 and 6 will be starting forest school again. 

These sessions will be run by Mrs Allen and they will be held at our onsite Forest School.  

Forest School is a great opportunity for our children to experience nature and to learn 
from exploring the outside world in a safe, controlled environment.  

Forest School is based on a respect for nature, where children and young people are 
positively encouraged to create their own learning experiences. Through this, we hope 
the children will learn resilience and improve their confidence/social skills through a range 
of woodland activities. These will include shelter building, knot tying, making fires, outdoor 

cooking, arts and crafts, team games and much more! 

 
It is essential that the children come into school on their designated day wearing 

weather-appropriate clothing (not school uniform) that can get dirty and wet as it is an 

all-weather activity. The children should also bring a waterproof coat and welly boots or a 

change of footwear. They may also choose to bring waterproof trousers. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Upper KS2 teaching team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Class 11 Class 14 Class 13 Class 12 



 


